The PTO meeting will be held off-site for March.
Where: The Center for Hope
712 Park Road, Ambridge.
(Go around the block to the Maplewood parking lot.)
When: March 24, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.

Please join us!!

Hey students, -~
"Sll'eacher appreciation week IS
- coming up in May. We V\_Iant tp
hear some of your favorite thlngs
" about your teachers..... |
Please feel free to leave the

PTO your ideas......
Please return to office by April 18"; 2022




MY TEACHER IS THE BEST!!!

A FEW THINGS | APPRECIATE ABOUT YOU!
YOU MAKE SCHOOL FUN BY:

MY FAVORITE THING TO HEAR YOU SAY IS

ONE WORD THAT DESCRIBES YOU

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR®

HAPPY TEACHER APPRECIATION DAYV!!

ove




